
Committee of the Whole Report No. 1 
Meeting of January 21, 2015 

 
 

To the Council of The City of Peterborough for consideration at its 
Meeting held February 2, 2015 
 

The Committee of the Whole as a result of its meeting held on 
January 21, 2015, recommends as follows: 
 
 

1. Director of Planning and Development Services 
Report PLBD15-002 
Notice of Public Meeting – January 21, 2015 
Building Permit Fee Increase 

 
That Council approve the recommendation outlined in Report PLBD15-002 
dated January 21, 2015, of the Director of Planning and Development 
Services, as follows: 

 
That Report PLBD15-002 advising Council a public meeting will be held on 
January 21, 2015 at 6:30 pm in the Council Chambers to hear public 
delegations, be received. 

 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
Councillor Beamer 
Chair 
January 21, 2015 


